
   

 

This week’s attendance is 97.9%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are Y4: 100% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 

 

 

 
 
  
  

27.9.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Another busy week at Markeaton has come to an end!  
We hope the children have enjoyed their learning. 
 
Top left, in Y3, the children have been learning all 
about the digestive system.  They have created some 
absolutely brilliant information posters with 
interactive fact files!   
 
Middle left are some examples of sentences about 
dinosaurs.  This has been a hugely popular topic over 
the years and continues to be so in Y6.  I was handing 
out plenty of stickers in my office to children who had 

brought me their writing 😊.  Many of them have also 
noticed that Jurassic park is my all-time favourite film! 
 
In other news, our new house captains for Strutt, 
Nightingale, Royce and Wright were elected today.  
Throughout the week the children in all classes have 
been watching videos of potential nominees and today 
was vote counting day.  Out of the 60 children in Y6, 52 
submitted a video and I think that is to be commended.  
Whilst there were some disappointed children who 
hadn’t been voted in, I do want to say well done to 
everyone for being brave and putting themselves 
forward.  Life is sometimes like that and despite the 
setback, I hope all children were able to take 
something positive away from the experience. 
 
And finally, two things…a big thank you to all 
parents/carers for supporting our PE Kit expectations.  
There has been a big upturn in this area and we are 
down to only a few isolated cases of incorrect kit.  
Lastly, one final reminder about the Car Boot Sale on 
Saturday 5th October.  Even if you haven’t got a pitch, 
spread the word far and wide! 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
Mr Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 


